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COMMUNITY UPDATE 
2024 Legislative Interim Summary 

Aloha Neighbors, 
 
Thank you for giving me the chance to serve a second term as 
your District 35 State Representative. Over the past several 
months I have made a conscious effort to visit as many of you as 
possible and still missed some of you. As I prepare for the 2025 
legislative session, I would like to hear from all of you and learn 
more about what you think are the most important issues to our 
community. 
 
I have a Microsoft Survey that can be completed 
and submitted digitally, by scanning the QR 
code on the right or use the following URL: 
https://forms.office.com/r/0wMM9PaLLB 
 
 
If you would like to participate without using the QR code or the 
URL, please call my office, (808) 586-6170, or send an email to: 
repchun@capitol.hawaii.gov to provide your suggestions or if you 
have any questions or concerns. 
 
     Mahalo, 

Digital Newsletters and Special Updates 
 

 In 2025 we’re launching a new digital newsletter to keep you 
informed with the legislative session, updates from Representative 
Chun, and other important news. 
 Please email repchun@capitol.hawaii.gov or give our office a 
call, at 808-586-6170 if you are interested. 
 If you have ever emailed our office, we have already added 
you to our list but if you are not interested in these updates, you’re 
always welcome to unsubscribe. 
 We hope all of you give this a try. So we can stay better 
connected with you. 



Representative Chun attended 
Elena’s Filipino Foods 50th Anni-
versary celebration. On behalf of 
the Waipahu area legislators, he 
presented a certificate honoring 
their amazing success and 
outstanding community impact. 

Senator Aquino, Mayor Blangiardi, Representative Chun and 
Representative Lamosao attended Hans L’Orange Neighbor-
hood Park’s Reopening and got to watch several little league 
baseball games. 

Nester Garcia, on behalf of 
Congressmember Ed Case, 
Councilmember Matt Weyer, 
and Representative Chun all 
came out in support 
of .Fairway Village’s first 
annual Waikele Community 
Fair. This was a fun way for 
residents and neighbors to 
come together for fellowship 
and to strengthen communi-
ty awareness. 


